May 14, 1973

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,

As the academic year draws to a close, I want to inform you of my progress and confirm with you my plans in keeping with the decision of which you informed me rearding my status at Bryn Mawr.

Since I last saw you I have been rereading some of the works on my reading list. Also, I have read, where I could, sommentaries and articles which broadened the scope of these readings. I have concentrated mainly in the areas of Kant and Philosophy of Language. In the coming months I shall do the same with Existentialism (within the limits that we discussed) and Ethics, which I plan to discuss with Mr. Kline soon.

When school resumes in the Fall I shall be in touch with you to set up dates for the various examinations. As you may recall, these plans pretty much comply with your own suggestions as to the timing.

I suppose that the appropriate thing to do will be for me to register in the Fall under Continuing Enrolment. However, if you think otherwise, or if any of my plans do not conform to what you consider advisable, I will greatly appreciate your letting me know as soon as possible. If my plans sound all right, will you please write me to that effect so that I may have the assurance to proceed accordingly?

Thank you in advance, and I wish you an agreable vacation.

Sincerely,

Sylvain Boni

Sylvain Boni